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Project Background

• Project awarded for construction on June 16, 2025.

• At the request of Johnson County Special Utility District
(JCSUD), a 12-inch waterline is included in the project.

• The JCSUD standard is an 8-inch waterline therefore the
District would be responsible for paying for the upsizing.

• The construction contract was awarded with a deductive
Add Alternative 1 to install the standard 8-inch
waterline. A change order will be executed to revert back
to the 12-inch waterline, as designed.

• Generally JCSUD acquires exclusive easements outside of
the right-of-way, however in this case, the water line will
be within Burleson right-of-way.
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Consider and take possible action on an interlocal agreement with 
the Johnson County Special Utility District (JCSUD) for placement of 
JCSUDs Water Line Facilities within the City of Burleson’s right-of-
way and reimbursement for upsizing of the Water Line Facility from 
8-inch to 12-inch in association with the Alsbury Phase 2 Project. 

Action Requested



Randy Morrison, PE
Director of Capital Engineering
rmorrison@burlesontx.com
817-426-9612
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Questions / Discussion


